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Townsend, Erle

From: Tracy Johnson <tjfj@icloud.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 7:48 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Ev vehicle bill

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am against electric vehicles legislation on so many levels. 

The batteries are poisonous and unsafe. They don’t hold a long enough charge to be used 

exclusively in a rural setting such as Maine. 

Most of all, if the number of EV that you are proposing actually got on the roads, our electric 

grid would collapse. 

Need I say more…? 

 

Tracy Johnson Colby 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tracyjohnsonjewel

ry.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CErle.Townsend%40maine.gov%7C17846453896945e7a0b408d

c251ae959%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638426044726791493%7

CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJ

XVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VcinalWHblL5i02%2Fgdoe8w5%2BjfHj8664VJiMWtu

6vaw%3D&reserved=0 

207-833-5600 

Sent from my iPhone 


